School Council Meeting Wednesday 19th 2016

Present: Gabriel Dobson and Madeleine Sparrow (Class 1)

Luki Clements and Emily Lord (Class 2)

Henry Nicolls (Class 3)

Ernest Jardzioch and Izzy White (Class 4)

Tania Mupereki and Matthew Ryan (Class 5)

Joshua Joyce and Mia Keat (Class 6)

and Miss Meloy

Ernest suggested school rules – don't run inside as he has noticed lots of children running. Matthew suggested designing posters to remind people.

Remind everyone about the school rules – on the playground too.

I suggested we focus on this next half term in anti-bullying week.

School dinners

Luki likes the melon, Gabriel likes cake, Joshua likes the cake, Mia likes the jelly, Madeleine likes the mousse, Ernest likes the meat and gravy, Izzy likes the jelly, Emily likes yoghurt, Tania likes meat, carrot and potatoes, Matthew likes meat, potato and pasta, Henry likes roast potatoes.

How can we encourage more people to eat fruit for pudding – Fruity Friday was Ernest's suggestion- they could have their pudding but there could be a tray of cut up fruit for them to have as well. Matthew suggested putting fruit on top of the jelly or mousse and Henry said you could put fruit in the yoghurt. Tania suggested they have less jelly in the bowl and have a layer of fruit of top.

They all loved there school dinner today and nothing was left!